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Purpose of Report 
 
To consider 4 comments and 2 objections in connection with the proposed 20 mph speed limit 
zone and waiting restrictions on various roads in the vicinity of Chopping Knife Lane , 
Marlborough (see Appendix 2). 
 
Consultation 
 
 
Consultations have been undertaken with the Fire Service, Police and Ambulance Service and 
also with the relevant bus companies, the Town Council, the Local Member.  Advertisements 
have been posted in the local press and notices were posted in prominent positions at the site 
(see Appendix 1). 
 
Options Considered 
 
To: 
 
(i) Implement the proposals as advertised. 

 
(ii) Not implement the proposals. 

 
(iii)  Implement the proposals with amendments. 
 
Reason for Decision 
 
The introduction of a 20 mph speed limit zone on and around various roads in the vicinity of 
Chopping Knife Lane, and ‘no-waiting at any time’ restrictions on the junction of Vespasian 
Road and Chopping Knife Lane will ensure unfettered access for refuse and emergency 
vehicles. 
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DECISION MADE 
 

 I approve that the proposals be implemented as advertised.  
 
 
This decision was published on 5 April 2018 and will come into force on 
13 April 2018.             
 

 

 
 
The following supporting documents are attached:   
 
HTW-17-18 Report 
HTW-17-18 Appendix 1 
HTW-17-18 Appendix 2  
 
 
 
 
Date:    ……05/04/18……………………… ………Signed………………………………… 
 
 Cllr Bridget Wayman 

Cabinet Member for Highways, Transport and 
Waste 

 
 


